President’s Report – April 14, 2021

Spring -  that special time of year has arrives where we can allow ourselves to look forward to the adventures awaiting us.  Let us welcome spring and the sunshine it promises us.  The longer and warmer days are perfect for exploring, whether that is enjoying a walk or hiking/biking your favorite trail.  The adventures are limitless when sunshine is on our side!
I wish to recognize the many efforts of our 100% volunteer Board.  The entire board has invested significant time and energy to improve the lives of residents in our wonderful community.  Thanks to everyone who attended the Zoom Annual Meeting.  Your participation and interest are much appreciated.  Welcome Chris Hartman, our new board member. Thank you, Kristi Kidwell, for your outstanding service to our Board of Directors.  You played an instrumental role in guiding our mission with your insight and unique expertise.  
Just a reminder – Yavapai County will be driving around checking lots for dead brush/weeds/trees/etc.  so check your property before the county contacts you.  Seasonal homeowners, please make sure your landscaping is maintained during your time away.  
The board welcomes your feedback.  I hope to continue to see many of you on walks around the neighborhood.  Please reach out with any questions or concerns.  Wish you all a wonderful summer and safe travels.  

Jan
